
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Paul Carpenter, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Bridge Street Connection Feasibility Study 

DATE: May 5, 2025 
  

OVERVIEW: 

On March 19th City Staff and Council Members met with ISD 15 Staff and Board Members to 
discuss the connection between Bridge Street and TH47. It was agreed that there was a 
common interest, and the City Staff were instructed to obtain proposals from two entities for a 
Bridge Street Connection Feasibility Study. The proposals discuss the possibility of the Bridge 
Street alignment, the intersection of Bridge and Ambassador, and the school property impact. 

The feasibility study is the first step in the Bridge Street connection project. 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Council to decide to move forward with the Bridge Street connection feasibility study. If the 
decision is to move forward, Staff recommends the Hakanson Anderson Proposal in the 
amount of $25,000.  

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

The funding for the study will be taken out of the Street Fund.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachments: 

 Hakanson Anderson Proposal 

 SEH Proposal 


